
 Kentucky Road Riders 

Chapter G 
July 2023 

 “FRIENDS FOR FUN, SAFETY, AND KNOWLEDGE” 

NEXT GET-TOGETHER:  Tuesday 7/11/23 —American Legion, Post 4, 8355 US-42, Florence, KY 

41042. Eat at 6pm. Meeting at 7pm. (Due to 4th of July we will meet on the 2nd Tuesday). 

Chapter G participated in the Erlanger-Elsmere Memorial Day Parade.   



What a beautiful day for a ride! Chapter G June’s lunch ride went down US 27 to BD Mongolian Grill in Lex-

ington KY. We went of 2, 3 and 4 wheels. Lunch was great and then we stopped at the Old Kentucky Choco-

lates for a treat.  Thanks to Lesley and Steve a organizing a great ride!  



Chapter G had 16 members at the Ride-in! The weather was perfect. The rides were wonderful. Beautiful 

scenery to see. Had a few history lessons. Visited the courthouse for the Hatfield and McCoy feud and also 

saw where Loretta Lynn lived at Butcher Holler. Then we had lunch and visited the McKenzie Farm at Moun-

tain HomePlace. Thanks Chapter T for hosting a great event! Chapter T held their monthly Gathering and 

Chapter G’s Couple of the Year got the Mascot! 



Hatfield & McCoy courthouse, a trip to Pikeville for lunch and a SMALL snowcone with ice cream.  So good! 



Saturday we visited Loretta Lynn’s home and then had lunch at the Mountain Homeplace with a tour of the 

farm which has the McKenzie cabin, barn, church and school house.  It was interesting to learn that all the 

families had to donate wood for the school.  Also the quilts shown in the church were used by the under-

ground railroad to offer safe passage.   

Butcher Holler—Loretta Lynn’s Home 

General Store—2 miles from home School and Church on Sunday Road Marker 

Mine Entrance where her dad worked. Lorette’s Home 

Guitar she learned on 

Picture painted showing young Loretta 

and her future. Reflection in mirror in 

living room 

Obituary 



Lunch at Mountain HomePlace and tour of the Farm. 



Paul Hartke 

This month is the first of a two-part series on the “G” Men of Ice Cream.    If you have ever been on a Chap-

ter G ice cream ride, you know the pleasure of gliding through the backroads of Northern Kentucky, rarely 

knowing where you are, but always knowing that the evening will end with ice cream.  It’s a wonderful feel-

ing and for many, there is no better therapy, but did you ever wonder how this great G tradition came 

about?   Well, keep reading and find out.   

Paul and Jackie Hartke officially joined Chapter G in February of 1992, after finding this great group in 1991.  

Paul started riding motorcycles in 1974, riding a Honda 125 on dirt.  He eventually graduated in 78-79 to 

road riding on a Honda Hawk 400.  From the 400 Hawk he moved up to a 650 Hawk, and this was a trend 

that would continue to this day with so many makes and models.  In 1991 he acquired his first Goldwing, a 

brand new 1500.  Not stopping there, he purchased another one in 1998.  Throughout the years he has 

owned two Harley Sportsters, one Harley Electra Glide, a Triumph Bonneville, and a Moto Guzzi.  In 2007 

He purchased an 1800 Goldwing and had it triked it in 2010.  Paul laughingly says there may have been oth-

ers he failed to mention after this many years.   

Back in the early 90’s when Chapter G was still fairly new, Paul used to take weekend rides with the first 

Chapter Educator, Mr. John Staten. John and Paul rode in every county, and visited every state park in Ken-

tucky, and along the way John would always want to stop somewhere during the ride for ice cream.   After 

John passed away, remembering all the great times they shared, Paul thought it would be a good idea to 

have a mid-week ride and stop for ice cream, so he presented the idea to the Ride Coordinator at the time… 

and this is where you must wait until 

next month for the rest of the story.   

Paul and Jackie Hartke served Chapter G 

as Assistant Chapter Directors from 

1996 to 1999, and Paul has been lead-

ing, tailing, and riding for ice cream with 

the G for all these years.  We appreciate 

his time and talents and everything he 

has done for our Chapter.      



Memorial—James “Jim” Morrison 

On Tuesday, June 13th Chapter G lost another great member.  Jim joined Chapter G in March of 2022.  He 

loved going on the Ice Cream Rides and always had a wonderful smile to share with the group.  He was an 

interesting fella to say the least, which you would know if you ever had the chance to talk with him.  Be-

sides riding motorcycles, Jim had a lawnmower repair service which I’m told he was very good at.  Jim will 

be remembered for his love of family, tractor pulls, motorcycle racing, riding his trike, classic cars, and play-

ing softball. Throughout his life he worked as a machinist, mechanic, lawncare and mower repair tech, and 

most recently as a special need’s bus driver for Walton Verona Schools. He had an amazing sense of humor 

and was dearly loved and will be greatly missed by all who knew him.   
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Hello G folks.  I can’t believe it’s July already, can you?  Seems like just yesterday we started up the 

ice cream rides to kick off riding season, and now we already have 13 of them behind us!    Lunch/ 

Weekend rides are in full swing, and our Impromptu rides are starting to pick up as well.  The 

weather hasn’t been ideal this Spring, but we sure have gotten in some beautiful rides.  Everything 

we have been doing has been well attended and enjoyed, so we must be doing something right.  I 

want to make a shout-out to my staff for all their hard work in making Chapter G a success.   Spe-

cial thanks to Leslie and Steve for planning all these great rides (with the help of Judy, of course), 

and for getting our website back to a usable, informative platform for communication. 

I was so sorry to have missed the Kentucky Ride-In, but I did hear rave reviews from those who 

went.  Chapter T really did a great job organizing and pulling off a successful event.   Next years’ 

Ride-In will be hosted by Chapter K in Henderson, and they are already working on making it a 

memorable event.  Save the date for the first weekend in June 2024 so you won’t miss out.   

By the time this newsletter is published, a good 

number of the Chapter will be at the first ever 

Wing’D Rally, being held in Litchfield, Il.  We are 

anticipating a good time, because we always have 

fun when we’re with the G.  Aside from the trade 

show, there will be Adventure Rides, Rally Games, a 

parade, lightshow, University classes, and an availa-

ble dinner with entertainment if you choose to take 

part.  I will be excited to see how our organization 

has grown in less than a year of it launch.   

Our July Get-Together regular date will fall on July 

4th, and so I have arranged with the Legion to move it 

back one week to July 11th.   I hope you will come 

out and join us for a fun, informative evening.  Until 

then, Ride Safe and HAVE FUN!!! 
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How can it be JULY! It seems like the riding season just started, but we’re approaching the 1/2 way 

point of the season. Hope you’ve been able to get some riding in.   

When this newsletter comes out many of the G members will be attending the first Wing’d Rider 

Rally in Litchfield, IL.  Unfortunately, John and I had to cancel our trip as John had his 2nd knee re-

placement on June 20th.  We are looking forward to next year’s rally.   

The Ride-in this year was fabulous.  Chapter T planned some excellent rides and had the area histo-

rian available to give a history of the sites we visited on Saturday. Of course, there was food. I truly 

ate way to much over the weekend.  Check out the pictures on kyroadriders.org . John and I are 

looking forward to the 2024 Ride-In sponsored by Chapter K.  Plan to attend in 2024.  Should be 

some great riding in Western Kentucky.   

The Kentucky Blast is right around the corner.  The registration form is available on the Kentucky 

State Site, of course, it’s available at the end of this newsletter. If you attended last year, you know 

this is a great venue and the rides were great. From what I’ve seen on the registration form, this is 

will be another great event. Get your cowboy attire ready and your dancing shoes on for Friday 

night line dancing.   

Don’t forget Chapter G continues to gather at various Longnecks on Wednesday night in July for Bin-

go, and we continued to win, occasionally. Many are now participating in the Ice Cream Rides on 

Wednesdays nights, but Bingo will continue for those who wish to participate or if the Ice Cream 

Ride gets rained out.   

 

 

 

 

https://www.kyroadriders.org/photos-page/nggallery/2023-ride-in
https://www.kyroadriders.org/wp-content/uploads/2023-Blast-Registration-Form.pdf


4 JULY 2023 NEWSLETTER 

TR
EA

SU
R

ER
’S

 
Hi Chapter G, 

M
EM

B
ER

 E
N

H
A

N
C

EM
EN

T
 

Hello “G” Friends, 

Let us get out and ride – the weather is perfect - check out our websites and newsletters.  Chapter 

G and our fellow Kentucky Chapters have so much fun riding our beautiful Kentucky roads.   

The most important is to be with our “G” Friends and our fellow Kentucky Chapters. 

As Wing’d Riders, we receive a monthly magazine that features fantastic articles as well as talking 

about the upcoming Wing’d Event in Litchfield, IL from Wednesday June 28 thru Saturday, July 1, 

2023, try to attend.  I am sure it will be lots of fun!! 

Please contact us if any of your contact information has changed—we do not want you to miss any-

thing.  Also, if we are missing your birthday or wedding anniversary dates, please let us know so 

you can be recognized.  If you have any questions or need assistance, please do not hesitate to con-

tact us. 

 jerryandluanne@gmail.com 



5 JULY 2023 NEWSLETTER 

A
W

A
R

D
S 

C
O

O
R

D
IN

A
TO

R
 

As previously mentioned, The 

Chapter would like to recognize 

a ride made by a member each 

month. If  

you have made an interesting 

ride, please send me a brief de-

scription and if possible, some 

pictures. Since this is the only 

submission received this past 

month, we are again high-

lighting a ride made by our Ride 

Coordinators, Steve and Lesley. 

Places Visited: 

Markland Dam (Rte 41, War-

saw, KY) (also nice shady picnic 

area and very clean restrooms) 

Wagners' Village Inn (22171 

Main St, Oldenburg, IN 47036) 

Grannie's Cookie Jars & Ice 

Cream Parlor, 10107 Columbia 

St, Metamora, IN, over 2500 

jars 

Starting off on a lovely Saturday 

morning with friends who invit-

ed us along for a ride!  

The goal was Wagner's Village 

Inn, Oldenburg IN, who are 

now famous for their award 

winning "hole in the wall" pan 

fried chicken dinners. In fact, 

it's the only item on the menu, 

so you better like chicken. We 

stopped at the Markland Dam, 

and got to enjoy watching the 

process of a barge going 

through the locks. It doesn't 

sound exciting, but the process 

is very interesting. They have a 

beautiful shady picnic area with 

very clean restrooms too!  

Next was over the bridge into 

Indiana and on some very nice 

curvy and somewhat hilly 

backroads. Who knew Indiana 

had hills and curves. The Villag-

er Inn lunch was delicious and 

even though I'm not a fried 

chicken fan, it was moist and 

the coating was flavorful. 

Now, after a good lunch, you 

need ice cream. So, it was on to 

Metamora to see Grannie's 

Cookie Jars and Ice Cream Par-

lor, which is only 10 or so miles 

from Oldenburg.  

Grannie's has over 2500 cookie 

jars on display and they offer 

ice cream (as do most shops in 

Metamora), but Grannie's has 

homemade waffle cones, and 

it's only $3.00. They have a 

shaded patio outside to sit and 

enjoy it. You can also watch the 

hummingbirds battle over the 

nectar in the 3 feeders.  

As a bonus in Metamora, they 

have a scenic train ride and 

once a year they have a Wild 

West ride that starts in Con-

nersville and has a 2-hour layo-

ver in Metamora. Think, char-

acters in wild west costume 

and a shootout in the town 

square between the law and 

the bank robbers! We were 

lucky enough to be there just in 

time to see the shootout!  If 

shopping is your thing, Meta-

mora has many little antique 

shops to browse.  

For the way back, we took the 

Rising Star ferry - it's FREE for 

all of 2023. A quick ride over to 

Rabbit Hash and then home.   

Good ride/good company. One 

tank of gas, 211 miles of smiles! 

If you want a shorter ride, it 

could be fun to take a picnic 

lunch (my thought is a Subway 

sandwich) and eat at the Mark-

land Dam in the shade. You 

could then ride over the bridge 

and along the river to Rising 

Star and take the FREE ferry 

back over to Kentucky. 
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We hope you plan to join us on our camping trips 
this season.  The following trips have been 
planned. 
 
July 20-23 Chapter G will be camping at General 
Burnside Island State Park.  We have campsite 
#72 reserved. 
 
August 4-6 Chapter G will be camping at Fort 
Boonesborough State Park.  We have campsite 
#165 reserved. 
 
September 14-17 Chapter G will be camping at 
Big Bone Lick State Park.  This is Chapter G's an-
nual camp out.  We have campsite #4 re-
served.  The Family picnic will be scheduled on a 
different date. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

September 28-October 1  John James Audubon 

State Park.  We will put out a sign in sheet for in-

terest in this camping weekend.  If we have 

enough interest, we will make reservations. There 

are also 5 one-bedroom cottages at the 

campground. 

 
Please let us know if you plan to join us.  There is 
always fun to be had on a G camping trip! 

 

SO
C

IA
L 

SE
C

R
ET

A
R

Y
 

Happy Birthday and a Happy Anniversary to our members who are celebrating in the month of July. If 

you have a birthday or anniversary in July that I have missed, please contact me so I can update my 

roster.  

     

         7/2       Bill Conrad 

 7/6 John Feldkamp 

 7/7 Janice Reilly 

 7/10 Wendi Robinson    

 7/11 Asa Rouse    7/4/82 Bill & Barb Conrad

 7/13 Mary Eicher    7/7/96 Rick & Kim Artmeyer 

 7/23     Rena Hobbs 

         7/31     Kayla Hudson 

 

If you have any information that needs to be passed on to your Chapter G 

Family, please contact me at: social@chapterg.org  or phone me at 

(859) 534-1018.        
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Our June ride for lunch at B.D. Mongolian in Lexington was another great day of riding, with the 

weather only reaching a high of 85 degrees. We had 13 people, 5 bikes and 2 cars, with Judy Nor-

ris riding along with Rockin’ Ron in “Smokey” as the tail. Somehow, Rockin’ Ron talked Judy into 

providing the tail CB chatter. Judy, hope you had fun! It was great to have you along with us! 

Mary and John Eicher were in the other car, and John found nearly all the co-rider scavenger hunt 

items…John you really had a good eye for spotting those. Glad you were also able to join in the 

convo using the handheld CB.  

The ride down was mostly on 27, but once we got off nearer to Lexington, the backroads and 

scenery was really pretty. So many lovely, curves, shaded roads, horse farms and their estates.  

I think most everyone enjoyed the lunch and also the show the cooks put on while making the 

foods everyone got to choose to put into making their “bowl”.   A surprise stop after lunch was 

just a few doors away at The Old Kentucky Chocolates store. Luckily, they had free samples…yum!  

This is a Kentucky family-owned business for over 50 years and has 4 locations in the Lexington 

area.  These are a must try if you go down there.  

The ride back was a lot more enjoyable than going down 27, and we got to enjoy more shaded 

roads and curves.   

Coming up in July is the Classics 62 Diner in Hillsboro. We start out on 138 which is mostly wide 

sweepers.  They are only open till 3 pm, so it will be a fairly early start and they don’t take reserva-

tions as they are a smallish diner, as most of them are, but they have inside and outside patio 

seating.  Their burgers are at least a 1/3 lb., and I hear they have a fantastic breakfast. 

After eating, we will have another ride through the backroads utilizing 41, which starts as sweep-

ers, middle is twisty and ends as sweepers. If time permits, we could end up at the Chilo 52 Dairy 

Bar.  

The August ride is now a 2 night overnight in West Virginia, with a visit to Hillbilly Hot Dogs. We’ll 

be staying at the Hampton Inn Barboursville. A link for rooms will be provided shortly. West Vir-

ginia has some great roads for riding…enough said. Restaurants are yet to be determined. 

Please check the website for all the up-to-date information for all rides. Especially check out the 

new tab for the Annual Fall Ride Event”.  Details will be added as we get more information.  

Feel free to email ridecoordinator@chapterg.org or text Lesley at 513.967.2645 for any questions or 

to sign up!! 

about:blank
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Never Say Never 
Today was June 18, 2023, a Father’s Day that did 

not appear to be much different than most other 

days in my life.  At the end of this day, I am feel-

ing much different about something that I 

thought would never happen. 

It all started back on August 16th, 2019.  I led a 

group of Chapter G folks from Northern Ken-

tucky to Cave City to partake in the 2018 KY Blast 

festivities.  It had been raining most of the way 

down, but upon arrival the rain had stopped, 

and the sun was out.   I decided to remove my 

rain pants, and while doing so I dislocated my 

left hip joint, which resulted in an ambulance 

ride to a hospital in Glasgow, KY.  With the abili-

ties of a great lady doctor and several assistants, 

they were able to relocate the joint.  During this 

painful ordeal, many thoughts went through my 

mind.  It seems that in the previous week I had 

three other incidents on my trike where only by 

luck I had avoided serious injury or possible 

death.  From being forced off the highway twice 

and a near miss of another vehicle running a red 

light, it occurred to me as I left the hospital 

someone might be trying to tell me something, 

and I should end my riding days while I still had 

days left, so that was exactly what I did. 

Until today, I had not ridden on a motorcycle 

since then.  Did I miss riding??  You bet I did!  

You don’t stop doing something that you started 

57 years earlier and just quit cold turkey without 

missing it.    I missed it every day.  I would sit on 

my porch and watch motorcycles riding through 

our town.  Every time I would see my friends on 

the weekly Ice Cream rides or hear them speak-

ing of their weekend or long-distance rides to 

wherever…sure, I missed it. 

So, this afternoon when my friend Donita 

offered to take me a ride on her newly acquired 

trike, I readily accepted.  Since I still had my hel-

met which still had the radio headset attached, I 

slowly made my way onto the passenger seat.  

With some nervous anticipation we were on our 

way.  I have ridden thousands and thousands of 

miles on bikes but have spent very little time as a 

passenger.  The view from the back seat gave me 

a totally different perspective than I always had 

as a driver.  At first, I was very apprehensive.  

Not being in control was difficult.  Going around 

curves and following the flow of traffic took 

some getting used to.  I asked her to stop at Big 

Bone Park to discuss some thoughts I had about 

her riding technique.  While she is fairly new, not 

at riding, but at riding a trike, I thought she 

should hear what I had to offer.  She so gracious-

ly listened to what I had to say and agreed to 

take what I was saying under advisement.   

We spent the rest of the afternoon enjoying a 

beautiful, leisurely day touring the countryside 

of Boone County: through Big Bone, Rabbit Hash, 

Petersburg, Idlewild, Burlington, and back to 

Walton.  As I dismounted, many thoughts were 

running through my head; thoughts I never 

would believe I would ever have again. 

Later this even-

ing my son and 

his wife came 

by for a Fa-

ther’s Day visit, 

and after telling 

them about my 

day, my son 

asked “Dad, are 

you getting an-

other Trike?”  

My response 

was simply,” 

Jeff, I will never 

say never”, and left it at that.    
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July 2023 
Ice cream rides continue every Wednesday thru the sum-

mer on July 5, 12, 19 & 26. We leave the Heritage Bank 

(9751 US 42, Union) at 7pm sharp, meet at 6:45pm 

• 5th— Bingo—7pm—Longnecks, Hebron, KY. Come 

early to eat before Bingo! 

• 8th— Lunch Ride — 62 Classic Diner, Hillsboro OH, 

Red, White & Blue Ride.  More information to come. 

• 11th— Chapter Get-together Gathering—American Legion 

Post 4, US 42, Florence, KY. Eat at 6pm. Meeting at 7pm. 

• 12th— Bingo—7pm—Longnecks, Wilder, KY. Come 

early to eat before Bingo! 

• 19th— Bingo—7pm—Longnecks, Richwood, KY. Come 

early to eat before Bingo! 

• 20h—23rd—Camping—General Burnside State Park, 

Burnside KY (South of Somerset.  See Camping 

Events—Chapter G. 

• 25th—Coordinators Meeting—7pm—Luna’s Florence, 

Eat at 6pm. 

• 26th— Bingo—7pm—Longnecks, Hebron, KY. Come 

early to eat before Bingo! 

August 2023 
Ice cream rides continue every Wednesday thru the sum-

mer on August 2, 9, 16, 23 & 30. We leave the Heritage 

Bank (9751 US 42, Union) at 7pm sharp, meet at 6:45pm 

• 1st— Chapter Get-together Gathering—American Legion 

Post 4, US 42, Florence, KY. Eat at 6pm. Meeting at 7pm. 

• 2nd—Bingo— 7pm—Longnecks, Wilder, KY. Come ear-

ly to eat before Bingo! 

• 4th—6th—Camping Fort Boonesborough State Park, 

Richmond KY (South of Winchester). See Camping 

events—Chapter G 

• 9th—Bingo—7pm—Longnecks, Richwood, KY. Come 

early to eat before Bingo! 

• 11th—13th—Overnight Trip —Hillbilly Hot Dog, Lesage 

WV Overnight Trip. (this will likely be a 2 night over-

night trip—details coming soon). 

• 16th—Bingo- 7pm—Longnecks, Hebron, KY. Come ear-

ly to eat before Bingo! 

• 17th—19th—The Blast—See kyroadriders.org for infor-

mation. 

• 23rd—Bingo — 7pm—Longnecks, Wilder, KY. Come 

early to eat before Bingo! 

• 29th—Coordinator Meeting—7pm—Luna’s, Florence, 

KY. Eat at 6pm  

• 30th—Bingo — 7pm—Longnecks, Richwood, KY. Come 

early to eat before Bingo! 

September 2023 
Ice cream rides continue every Wednesday thru the sum-

mer on September 6, 13, 20 & 27. We leave the Heritage 

Bank (9751 US 42, Union) at 7pm sharp, meet at 6:45pm 

• 5th— Chapter Get-together Gathering—American Legion 

Post 4, US 42, Florence, KY. Eat at 6pm. Meeting at 7pm. 

• 6th— Bingo—7pm—Longnecks, Hebron, KY. Come 

early to eat before Bingo! 

• 9th— Lunch Ride-  Road Warrior Sculpture/Kindness 

Capital, LaGrange, KY.  More information to come. 

• 13th— Bingo—7pm—Longnecks,  Wilder, KY. Come 

early to eat before Bingo! 

• 20th— Bingo—7pm—Longnecks, Richwood, KY. Come 

early to eat before Bingo! 

• 27th— Bingo—7pm—Longnecks, Hebron, KY. Come 

early to eat before Bingo! 

• 29th—Oct 1st — Camping—John James Audobon 

State Park. 

 
 

 

http://chapterg.org/camping-events/
http://chapterg.org/camping-events/
http://chapterg.org/camping-events/
http://chapterg.org/camping-events/
https://www.kyroadriders.org
http://chapterg.org/ride-schedule/
mailto:ridecoordinator@chapterg.org
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The Traveling Plaque promotes  visitation between chapters. Each chapter has a chance to 

capture the plaque by attending the chapter meeting of the chapter who currently holds the 

plaque.  Points are given at each meeting that your chapter attends. At the end of the year, at 

the KY Blast, the chapter with the most points, is awarded the plaque.  

Check on KY District site for updated information on meetings. 
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Chapter A—Louisville 

Meets the 2nd Saturday 
Roosters, 10430 Shelbyville Road #7 
Louisville, KY 40065 
Eat at 11:00 am—Meet at 12:00pm 

 

Chapter C—Lexington 

Meets the 3rd Saturday 
Roosters, 2640 Richmond Rd. 
Lexington, KY 40509 
Eat at 11:00am—Meet at 12:00pm 

 

Chapter G — Northern KY 

Meets 1st Tuesday—2nd Tuesday for July 
American Legion Post 4 
8385 US Hwy 42 
Florence, KY 41042 
Social time 6:30pm—Meet at 7:00pm 

 

Chapter K—Henderson 

Meets 3rd Sunday 
Golden Corral 
1320 N Green St. 
Henderson, KY 42420 
Eat at 12:00pm—Meet 1:00PM (CT) 

 

Chapter S — Elizabethtown 

Meets 2nd Sunday in June (June 11th) 
Shoney’s 
1046 Executive Dr. 
Elizabethtown, KY 42701 
Eat at 4:00pm—Meet at 5:00pm 

 

Chapter T — Paintsville 

Meets 3rd Saturday 
Giovanni’s Pizza 
261 Court St., 
Paintsville, KY 
Eat at 5:00pm—Meet at 6:00pm 

 

Chapter Y—Mayfield 

Meets 1st Thursday 
Majestic Family Restaurant 
700 S 6th St 
Mayfield, KY 42066 
Eat at 6:00pm—Meet 7:00 (CT) 

https://www.gwrraky.com/our-chapters/
https://chaptera.org/
http://www.kybluegrasswings.org/
http://www.chapterg.org/page2.html
https://www.facebook.com/groups/2735458413238794
https://www.facebook.com/groups/213677512002198
https://www.facebook.com/Gwrra-Chapter-KY-T-Big-Sandy-Wings-128027183940433
https://yducks.webs.com/
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 If you have item (s) for sale, that you would like to include in the newsletter, please send me a pic-

ture, price and info.  

 

We continue to  acknowledge a “G” member each month in the newsletter in the Spotlight.  This 

acknowledgement can be about a recent accomplishment, graduation, course completed, etc.  

Please send the information and be sure to include pictures. Any article and pictures need to be 

sent by the 20th of the month.   

 

This newsletter is published to keep our members informed about Chapter G.  If there is anything 

you wish to see in the newsletter, that is currently not appearing, please let me know and we will 

take it into consideration.   

 

Get your recipes ready!  We will publish a few recipes each month.  July, August and Sep-

tember please share your favorite main dish, picnic dish or grill dish. Summer is here and that 

means camping, picnics and get togethers. 

 

We still need a newsletter sponsor for September. The cost is $10 for a month.  These funds will be 

used to help pay for the website hosting. 2023 sponsor article topic will be—Share your Recom-

mendations.  Share a podcast you recently listened to, a good book, movie, tv or streaming series.  

Let’s see what everyone is binging on. 
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Click here for the latest updates released from John Lazzeroni, Wing’d Rider President.   

Not a member? Join online here! 

Want to purchase Wing’d Apparel?  Click here to visit their website. They have hats, shirts, pins and patches. 

 

They have both 4” and 10” patches for Charter Member and Elite Member 

https://wingdrider.com/wingd-rider-update-presidents-message-8/
https://wingdrider.com/memberships/
https://wingdrider.com/shop/
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There several courses being offered at the Wing’d Rally.  See complete list here:  Registration Form. 
Here’s the RPM Rally Schedule. 
 
Looking for a Road Course, you can sign-up on their website. Here’s the link. 
 
Be sure to check out their website for updated information. 
RPM Academy 
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August 17th—19th—The Blast 

2023— It’s Roundup Time– We 

will return to the Showroom in 

Danville. Line Dancing, Vittles 

and a real good time. The host 

hotel is the Hampton Inn, 100 

Montgomery Way, Danville, KY 

40422. The rate is $119.00 + Tax-

es. Breakfast in included. Dou-

bles and King rooms are availa-

ble. Click Here to make your res-

ervations or you may call 859-

236-6200. Please mention Ken-

tucky Blast to receive the block 

rate. The block will close on July 

17, 2023.   

he evening of Friday the 

13th will include a visit to the 

Jack o’ Lantern Spectacular in 

Iroquois Park in Louisville. Satur-

day night would be socializing at 

the Louisville South KOA Holiday 

Campground which will be the 

main site for the weekend event. 

For more information please see 

the invitation from Rick and 

Leah Cridlin. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://rpmacademy.net/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/WINGD-RIDER-RALLY-RPM-Registration-Form-3.15.23.pdf
https://rpmacademy.net/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/WR-_2023-Rally-Schedule-RPM-_3.15.23.pdf
https://rpm-academy.square.site/
https://rpmacademy.net/
https://www.hilton.com/en/attend-my-event/dvkkyhx-527-b55c93c3-b238-4d78-9013-9a161c39dea9/
https://www.hilton.com/en/attend-my-event/dvkkyhx-527-b55c93c3-b238-4d78-9013-9a161c39dea9/
https://www.jackolanternlouisville.org/
https://koa.com/campgrounds/louisville-south/site-type/lodging/?gclid=Cj0KCQiAlKmeBhCkARIsAHy7WVvAF3Ud7rckwyX52Mz22ybgKl_mdAxyzruRe4f1j9OjAvMdHqubbHkaAhR1EALw_wcB&gclsrc=aw.ds
https://koa.com/campgrounds/louisville-south/site-type/lodging/?gclid=Cj0KCQiAlKmeBhCkARIsAHy7WVvAF3Ud7rckwyX52Mz22ybgKl_mdAxyzruRe4f1j9OjAvMdHqubbHkaAhR1EALw_wcB&gclsrc=aw.ds
https://www.kyroadriders.org/wp-content/uploads/SocialWeekendFall2023.pdf
https://www.kyroadriders.org/wp-content/uploads/SocialWeekendFall2023.pdf
https://rpmacademy.net/
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Ingredients 

• 6-8 oz Smoked Turkey Sausage, cut into 1/2-inch pieces 

• 1 (8 oz) packet of frozen garden vegetables medley 

• 1 Tablespoon olive oil 

• Salt and pepper to taste. You can other spices as you like. 

Instructions 

• Stir together all ingredients in a medium-sized bowl. Drizzle ingredients with olive oil and season with 

salt and pepper (or other spices). Lay out a piece of foil and fold edges up to make a bowl. Pour ingredi-

ents onto foil. 

• Use a second piece of foil to cover the packet.  Be sure to pinch the edges closed so it seals well. 

• Grill to foil packet over medium direct heat for 8-10 minutes per side. 

• Open foil packet carefully as steam will escape.   

• Serve while warm! 

 
This is from Pinterest tablespoon.com  You can use any type of smoked sausage. 

Submitted by Mary Eicher 



15 JULY 2023 NEWSLETTER 

FO
R

 S
A

LE
 

Wind Wings (Lower) 

For any Gold Wing 2001-2010 

Windwings.net price: $109.00. 

Keiter price: $40! 

Contact John Keiter: 859-640-2704 

Email: jbkeiter@gmail.com 

2pc Belly Pan 

For any Gold Wing gl1800 

Wingstuff.com price: $44.99. 

Keiter price: $25! 

Contact John Keiter: 859-640-2704 

Email: jbkeiter@gmail.com 
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2012 Lees-ure Lite 

Asking $4,200 or OBO   

Camper in great condition with lots of extras.  Hitch rack will easily hold a 

large cooler or air conditioner.  Camper has zipper doors on both sides, awn-

ing, and add-a-room.  Lots of camping gear included.  Can be easily pulled be-

hind an 1800 Goldwing. Contact Judy at 859-743-7707  

or email judynorris2951@gmail.com 
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1993 Honda Goldwing 

New Tires, new brakes. 

Price: $5,000 or best offer 

Contact : 859-537-0974 
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You can find us on the web at:  

chapterg.org 

Be sure to join our Facebook group. 

KY-G Northern Kentucky Chapter G 

http://chapterg.org/
https://www.facebook.com/chapterg
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